
From: Web Committee <webcommittee@thebluemountains.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 4:49 PM 
To: Town Clerk <townclerk@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Town Clerk 

 
I fully support the recommendation in Report CSOPS.24.063. 
 
Given the $10,000 cost for a community engagement process, I encourage the Town to fund the 
project in 2024 and then develop a plan and budget for the project to be completed in 2025. 
 
Many projects undertaken by the Town are complicated and have a long time horizon. As you know 
from previous comments during 2024, there is universal support in the area for a park and 
recreation facility. The project at 130 king St. West is one where there is broad consensus and an 
opportunity for the Town and Town Council to create a big win for everybody during 2025. 
 
I encourage you to proceed without delay. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dr. David R. Lewis 
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